From: Beardsley Grant, Kate
Sent: 11/25/2013 3:42:52 PM

To: Franz, Damon A. (damon.franz@cpuc.ca.gov) (damon.franz@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Bec:

Subject: EPIC Issues Over Next Few Months

Hi Damon,

Just wanted to let you know that I’ll be out on maternity leave shortly, returning at the end of
March. I’'m sure there will be EPIC issues that come up in my absence, so Sid Dietz has kindly
offered to cover EPIC in particular for me while I’'m gone. Feel free to reach out to him with
any questions or things you’d like PG&E’s input on. His number is 415-973-5921 and he is
cc’ed on this email.

Have good couple of months and happy holiday season!

Best,
Kate

SB GT&S 0309463
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